Subject: 2022/4952/P Ruspini House, 22 Parker Street, London WC2B 5PH

Dear Charlotte

This application was discussed at the latest Advisory Committee meeting.

We concur with the pre-application advice that was provided regarding, in particular, the replacement windows, and
as this and other concerns have been given due attention by the applicant, we have no further comments.

Best wishes

Debbie Radcliffe
On behalf of:
Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory Committee (BCAAC) 61B Judd Street, London WC1H 9QT



